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24 June 2024 
ASX Announcement 

 

Australian Hydrogen Conference Presentation 
Retraction of Peer Comparison Slide 

 
Gold Hydrogen Limited (Gold Hydrogen, ASX: GHY, the Company) refers to the release of the 
Australian Hydrogen Conference Presentation on Wednesday 19 June 2024.  The Company advises 
that the presentation included peer comparisons on Slide 10 that are unable to be disclosed in strict 
compliance with ASX guidance Listed@ASX Compliance Update #08/18, in that the underlying helium 
resource details cannot be accurately determined from public sources for all of the comparative 
projects. 
 
Accordingly, the Company retracts Slide 10 and advises investors not to rely on the information in that 
slide for the purposes of making an investment decision in relation to the Company. 
 
An updated version of the presentation with Slide 10 removed will be released following this 
announcement. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
 
On behalf of the Board 
Karl Schlobohm 
Company Secretary 
 
For Company Enquiries Contact: 

Neil McDonald – Managing Director   Karl Schlobohm – Company Secretary / CFO 
nmcdonald@goldhydrogen.com.au   kschlobohm@goldhydrogen.com.au  
+61 7 3521 8038     +61 7 3521 8038 
 
For Media Enquiries Contact: 

Matthew Doman – Crestview Strategy 
matthew.doman@crestviewstrategy.com 
+61 421 888 858 
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